School Governance Council November 5, 2014 Minutes

Attendance - Mr. T. Hunt, Mrs. M. Harris, Ms. C. Poulsen

Mr. Hunt announced the addition of all-day Kindergarten at Forest School. It will begin on December 1, 2014.

Discussion turned to upcoming School Governance Council elections. Mr. Hunt expressed interest in postponing the election process until after the holidays. While we are passed the recommended window of time, the scheduling and startup of All Day Kindergarten is priority. Election nomination forms will go out the first week of January to parents and staff.

Mr. Hunt again thanked Ms. Poulsen and Mrs. Harris for staying on as School Governance Council members to see us through the election process.

Next meeting will be February 4, 2015 at 5:00 PM in the Conference Room.

The new School Governance Council members will be introduced at the next meeting.